
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: DNREC"s Zero Emissions Standards
Date: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 8:23:01 AM

From: Dottie Sanders <dodo322@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 8:51 AM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: DNREC's Zero Emissions Standards
I am contacting you both to tell you that we OPPOSE the new Zero Emissions Standard. We do not
believe this is good for anyone, except maybe some politicians who will personally benefit from this
mandate. Why anyone would want to copy anything that has been done in California is beyond
comprehension. EV's are higher in price and battery replacements costs are unbelievable. Infrastructure
cannot handle the load on the electric grid. California, last year, even was telling people NOT to charge
their electric cars because of the electric grid. So if you cannot charge your vehicle, how are you suppose
to get to work? How are you suppose to get to the grocery store?

Please do not continue with this mandate,

Dottie Sanders
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